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              Proposed Boundary Changes  -- Hilton Village. 
 
     I think the original draft proposal best suited the needs and representation for our areas. 
 
    The large builtup areas of Ingleby Barwick and Yarm have different requirements and problems 
from the rural villages to the south. 
 
    Little Maltby Farm should remain associated with Maltby with which it relates. 
    The development south of Green Lane,  Yarm, should be included as part of Yarm with which it 
associates and uses facilities.  These developments have no short direct access to Kirklevington 
Village. 
 
    The three rural villages of Kirklevington, Hilton and Maltby should be kept together in the 
'Southern Villages' ward. 
 
     




